Phillip, Laurie

From: Ketrina Turner <turnerketrina@gmail.com>
Sent:

Monday, December 18, 2023 6:20 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim

Subject: Tree falling on August 17, 2023

To whom it may concern:

My name is Katrina Turner on August 17, 2023 at 2830 N. 34th St. I came out of my home to get in my son‘s
car and a very heavy branch A tree knocked me to the ground, at the time of the accident, [ was temporarily
unconscious. I also suffered a temporary Stroke, I am also dialysis patient, so I was unable to take Physical
therapy because, as you know, I Have to go to dialysis treatment three times a week, which takes the most of
my energy. In addition, I suffered a neck and a back injury which Causes Falls that I’m not prepared for so here
and there I am injured due to these falls, in addition to my injuries, my sons rear window was shattered by the
branch. The ambulance and paramedics had to remove the branch off of my body and take me to the hospital. I
was told that T have 120 days to why? file suit against the city. at the time of the accident I was in the process of
moving out of the neighborhood which I live in. I also was looking for a vehicle for me and my family, so I’'m
pretty sure that these things shouldn’t be too much to ask for due to suffering. that I went through because of
this horrible accident while I was in the emergency room, I was temporary unable to move. My whole left side
was paralyzed since going to the hospital. I Suffer, temporary Blackout, I fall to the ground so my reasoning for
asking for so I won’t have any stairs to walk up so that I can safely enter my home and I fall down any stairs. 1
am asking for a three bedroom home with space To move a wheelchair around in I am also asking for the sum
of $80,000 for pain and suffering, I don’t think this is too much for this accident could be much worse. If I had
lost my life, we will be talking about something different a long time resident of the city of Milwaukee I have
been here almost 50 years it was injured by an Unkept tree in front of my home where I have lived almost 8
years we should have been maintained better by the city. I’'m not sure how things go. I am asking for what I

think is fair I am hoping to hear from The city of Milwaukee in regards to the situation. My phone number is
414-388-4921. My address is 2830 N. 34th St., Milwaukee, WI 53210.

Thank you in advance

If you have any questions in regards to the situation, you may contact me Tuesday and Thursdays as I am in
dialysis Mondays Wednesday and Fridays between the hours of 5 AM and 11 AM anytime after these hours on
those days attempt to contact me Tuesday and Thursday and anytime Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays at the

times I have stated previous I am hoping that I Won’t have to file Suit in regards to the situation I’m hoping that
The city will be fair in this situation

Thanking you in advance
Katrina Turner
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Phillip, Launie

IR
From: Ketrina Turner <turnerketrina@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 6:23 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim
Subject: Tree falling

I’m not sure if I mentioned it but my son had to pay for the rear window on his best friend’s car which was 500
dollars which I have the receipt for



